BUCKINGHAM PALACE

25th September, 2015.

Qﬁwf rD(. \«)i“(\'ns |

The Queen has asked me to thank you for your kind message sent on
behalf of Oldham Council on the occasion of Her Majesty becoming the
longest-reigning Monarch of the United Kingdom and the Commonwealth
Realms.

The Queen was pleased to be informed that the Members of Oldham
Council passed a resolution of congratulations at their meeting on
9th September and Her Majesty has asked me to send her best wishes to you and

all concerned.
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Christopher Sandamas
The Chief Clerk to The Queen

Dr. Carolyn Wilkins.



